
CITY OF ARLINGTON, SOUTH DAKOTA 

October 16, 2020 

  

The City Council met in the Municipal Building—202 West Elm Street.  Present on Roll Call were Mayor 
Curt Lundquist and Council Members:  Terry Mutziger, Terry Rowbotham, Garth Johnson, Jesse Steffensen and 
Rob Achterberg.  Absent: Cory Falconer. 

The purpose of the special meeting was to meet with Scott Mohror and Beth Niemeyer, Banner Associates, 
to discuss the plans for the South 3rd Street Project.  Earlier the council had instructed Beth to come back to the 
council with the pricing for 4 different options to the plan.  Scott advised that was not advisable due to the expense 
of designing would be very costly.  The engineering contract will need to be revised to include the extra services for 
this project. 

After many questions and discussion, the Motion was made by Rowbotham, seconded by Steffensen to 
leave the driving service at 25 ft—extend the asphalt surface going west to 453rd Street—take the water down to that 
intersection and install a fire hydrant for flushing.  No lift station will be installed at this time.  The plan is to install 
rollback curb on the project, however; curb and gutter hearings will need to be held for the area where there is no 
current curb and that would be assessed to the property owners.  The project would then be bid in March 2021.  All 
in favor—Carried. 

                Motion to adjourn was made by Achterberg, seconded by Mutzinger.  All in favor—Carried. 

  

_________________________________                                              ______________________________ 

Sue Falconer, Finance Officer                                                                  Curt Lundquist, Mayor 

                The City of Arlington is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 


